
Driving Seminar (seniors) – We will hold our last “Seniors Only” Driving Seminar of the 2019-2020 
school year on Tuesday, January 7, 2020. All seniors who have not attended but wish to drive to school 
are invited to attend.  
Attendance at a driving seminar is a requirement for a student to drive to and from SJB and students 
must be accompanied to the seminar by at least one parent. 
 
 In addition, in accordance with New York state law, ANY student driver must  
 
1.  Be 18 years old OR 
2.  Be 17 years old AND have completed a driver’s education course 
3.  Possess a valid Class D driver’s license (bring to seminar) 
 
In addition to state requirements you must pay the appropriate fee ($100 for half the school year) and 
fill out the required permission slip/vehicle information form (may be downloaded from our website). 
 
 

 


